
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Our school is helping The Children’s Hospital Charity change children’s lives 

every day by taking part in Pyjama Day Friday 10th February! 

On February 10th (Reception to year 6) is supporting The Children’s Hospital Charity by 

taking part in their Pyjama Day. We will be asking students to wear their pyjamas to school 

to raise money and awareness for Sheffield Children’s, a hospital which some of our 

students and staff have used themselves. 

Nursery children are invited to take part in this event on Wednesday 8th February instead 

of Friday so the majority of children will be in on this day. 

Lots of children and families stay overnight at Sheffield Children’s Hospital for many reasons 

so wearing pyjamas is a great way to help make their stay better by raising some vital funds. 

The fundraising from this event will make a huge difference at Sheffield Children’s, including 

moving them one step closer to building a new helipad. 

Currently air ambulances land in the park opposite the hospital and patients are wheeled 

across a busy main road for emergency care. Having a helipad on the roof would save vital 

minutes when every second counts for a child arriving in a critical condition.  

The charity has currently raised over half of the £6million needed for their appeal and our 

support can help make the helipad a reality.  

The Children’s Hospital Charity couldn’t build a better hospital at Sheffield Children’s 

without the incredible support of the community. Together, our school will help make 

changes to our local hospital. 

Can you support the charity by donating a minimum donation of £1 via parent pay for your 

child to wear their pyjamas?  

Thanks so much for your support, 

Kind regards 

Rhonda Blakemore 

Headteacher 


